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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

NO BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 



 



 
WHAT A SPOOK -TATULAR MONTH! 

DURING OCTOBER THE RESIDENTS PLAYED 
LOTS OF BINGO, QUIZZES AND GAMES. 
THEY WIGGLED AND MOVE ALONG TO 
GET FIT EXERCISES. THEY HAVE BEEN 

PAMPERED BY HAVING THEIR HAIR, NAILS 
AND TOES DONE. HALLOWEEN THEMED 

GAMES AND FINALLY A HALLOWEEN 
BUFFET WHERE STAFF AND RESIDENTS 

DRESSED UP!! 

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP 

TO… 







MARY 
HEAD OF CARE 

 
“SHE ALWAYS MAKES TIME FOR ME”          

“ SHES A HARD WORKER” 
“VERY CARING” 

 
CONGRATULATIONS MARY WELL DONE 
 
 
 



UPDATE DURING LOCKDOWN: 
 

FOLLOWING ON FROM THE GOVERNMENTS 
RECENT UPDATE WE ARE STILL ALLOWING 

WINDOW VISITS.  RULES STILL FOLLOW AND WE 
ASK YOU RING THE NEW NUMBER OF 

07599029903 IF YOUR FAMILY DO NOT HAVE 
THEIR OWN PHONE. 

 
SKYPE CALLS STILL GOING AS NORMAL. 

 
WITH THE HOME PHONE BEING EXTREMELY BUSY 
DURING THESE TIMES IF YOU DO WISH TO SPEAK 

TO RESIDENTS PLEASE RING 07599029903. 
 

HAIRDRESSER IS CANCELLED FOR NOW STEPH 
AND SARAH WILL DO THEIR BEST TO FIT THAT IN, 

AND THE CHIROPODIST IS ALSO CANCELLED. 






